
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

           DATE : 09/11/2021 

 

REMINDER FOR THE PAYMENT OF SCHOOL FEES 

 

Dear Parents, 

The first term of the school is about to end, yet the fees of many children are 

still pending. Therefore, you are requested to pay the fees as soon as possible. 

Your cooperation and understanding is solicited in this regard.  

We would like to thank the parents who have shown their faith in the school 

and paid the school fees on time.  

 

Principal 


